
August 2022 Update 

Fiber ordered for 70% of VATI project 

Fiber materials ordered for 58% of VATI project 

Electronics ordered for 68% of VATI project 

Permits from AEP and VDOT acquired for below locations: 

• Stewartville Road (from Staunton River High School to Jordantown Road) 
• Stoney Fork Road (installed – currently being spliced) 
• Lipscomb Road (installed – currently being spliced) 
• Hendrick Store Road (currently in Bore*) 
• Timberwood Lane (currently in Bore) 
• Crystal Shores Drive (currently in Bore) 
• Wayfarer Lane (currently in Bore) 
• Custers Cove Way (currently in Bore) 
• Brook Run 
• White Cap Lane 
• Aspen Road 
• Red Oak Road 
• Peninsula Drive 
• E Road, D Road, B Road 
• Bent Tree Road 
• Oak Hollow Road 
• Pine Knob Circle 
• Meadow Point Drive 
• Moneta Road (from Food Lion to the Hales Ford Bridge) 

*Bore Shots is a horizontal drill used to “Bore” underneath paved driveways and to cross 
under roads with conduit. When ZiTel starts to bury the fiber, they can quickly push it 
underneath the roads and driveways.   

September 2022 Plan 

Construction for the above roads will continue with installation available shortly 
afterwards. 

 


